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				Dear Counselor,

On behalf of the College Board, I want to say thank you for your continued dedication to student success in such unprecedented times. We're keeping this month’s newsletter short and sweet to provide you with information and resources to support you and your students.

	COVID-19 Updates

	Stay current on College Board program updates by visiting our COVID-19 resources page. Check back regularly, keeping in mind that information is changing rapidly.

	
College Board Counselor Supports

	Upcoming Webinars

		•
	AP Program COVID-19 Updates, April 3, 1pm ET

	•
	SAT Program COVID-19 Updates, April 9, 1pm ET




	In the event you need additional resources to support your work, please visit our counselor homepage.

We recently launched our new online counselor community. Register today for updates, resources, and to network with colleagues around the world as we navigate the COVID-19 situation.

	Counselor Supports from Our Partners

	
American School Counselor Association (ASCA)

	Coronavirus resources

Emergency shutdown plan (.pdf/308.29 KB)

	
National College Attainment Network (NCAN)

	How the Education Field Is Responding: A Roundup of COVID-19 Resources

	
National Association of Secondary School Principals (NASSP)

	News and resources

	
Please stay safe and take care of yourselves.

Sincerely,

Lorraine Hastings
Vice President, Counselor Community Engagement
College Board
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